
 

 
 

5 December 2018 
 
Dodge & Cox Worldwide Funds to suspend activity on Wednesday, 5 December for National Day of 
Mourning 
 
On Wednesday, 5 December, the U.S. Equity and Fixed Income markets will be closed for the National Day of 
Mourning for former President George H. W. Bush. Dodge & Cox Worldwide Funds will accept transactions 
on 5 December, but these trades will be processed using closing prices on Thursday, 6 December. If you have 
any questions, please call us at +353 1 242 5411. 
 
 
 
This information should not be considered a solicitation or an offer to purchase shares of Dodge & Cox Worldwide 
Funds plc or a solicitation or an offer by Dodge & Cox Worldwide Investments and its affiliates to provide any services 
in any jurisdiction. The views expressed herein represent the opinions of Dodge & Cox Worldwide Investments and its 
affiliates and are not intended as a forecast or guarantee of future results for any product or service. To obtain more 
information about the Funds, please refer to the Funds’ prospectus at dodgeandcoxworldwide.com. 


